
27th March 2014 

Completion of Works on the road network on Blackthorn Drive to 
its junction with Carmanhall Road.  

The Traffic Section is pleased to announce that completion of works on the
road network on Blackthorn Drive to its junction with Carmanhall Road will
commence shortly. (At Flemings Site)   This will provide improved 
pedestrian and cycle facilities and will eventually bring about the 
restoration of two lanes of traffic (travelling towards the Beacon Hospital).

There will be no impact on traffic flows but there will be pedestrian 
diversions.

Please see attached pdf.
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